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Funding for the Oregon Department Of Fish and Wildlife is a crucial part of the 

process that supports outdoor recreational management opportunities throughout our 

state. This funding is mandatory to help support tens of thousands of jobs in our 

state, Private and state government jobs. These affiliated Jobs in our state all 

positively contribute to our overall economy. The state of Oregon's return on 

investment could be considered ten fold or in some cases priceless. Funding 

shortfalls have and could contribute to negative economic domino effects that end up 

costing even more to reconcile in the long run. As a third generation Oregonian and 

avid outdoor enthusiast I support and encourage the passage of HB 2342. 
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Robert Moxley 


